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Dear Parents 

Westfield Primary School are celebrating winning the 
cup for the overall winner in the Bath in Bloom 
schools group. All the classes are involved in 
gardening at Westfield. Children have enjoyed a 
carrot competition, growing a monster pumpkin and 
growing ingredients for a stir-fry. The garden club 
children have been busy designing and landscaping a 
new garden to help their learning about the local 
mining heritage.  The children would like to say 'thank 
you' to all the staff and parents who have helped to 
make this achievement possible. 

 
PTA AGM 
The PTA will be holding their AGM in the school hall 
on Tuesday 26th September at 6.00pm. They welcome 
all members and if anyone is thinking of joining the 
PTA it’s a great chance to pop 
along and meet the team to see 
how you could help!  
 
Data Collection  

There are still a few data 

collection sheets that have not been returned. Please 

could you check all information on your sheet is 

correct and return it to school asap. Thank you  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Friday 28th September: A Busy Day For Year 5 
Children! 
 
Raise Your Voice at 9.00am 
On Friday 28th September at 9.00am in the school 
hall, Year 5 children will be hosting a Poetry Slam 
Semi-Final which parents and carers are welcome to 
attend if they wish.  
Throughout next week, the children will be raising 
their voices by writing and performing their own 
poetry. On Thursday, they will be hosting an in-class 
poetry slam where teachers will select 6 budding 
poets from each class. These poets will then perform 
at a Raise Your Voice – Poetry Slam Semi-Final. 
 
What’s the prize?  
At the semi-final, 3 judges will choose 2 of our most 
promising year 5 poets (or groups) to invite to 
perform at the Raise Your Voice, Bath Children’s 
Literature Festival Poetry Slam in Bath on Thursday 
4th October. This is a fabulous opportunity as our 
poets will be able to compete with winners from 
others schools across the county! 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning at 8.30am 
Don’t forget, year 5 will be baking in school next week 
to host a cake morning in support of Macmillan. Come 
and collect our cakes on Friday 28th September at 
8.30am from Butterfly and Panther Classes as we’re 
trying to raise as much money as we can. Then, why 
not join us in the hall for our poetry slam at 9.00am!? 
Cake – always a perfect treat! 
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This Weeks Reading Results 

Key Stage 1 

Winners 42% Bumble Bee 

36% Rabbit 

  34% Owl 

  32% Panda 

  29% Squirrel 

  28% Badger 

   

Key Stage 2 

Winners 82% Eagle 

  78% Panther 

  76% Falcon 

  66% Butterfly 

  62% Monkey 

  50% Dragonfly 

  40% Dolphin  

  38% Turtle 

 

Diary Dates 

 
Sept 
Tues 25  PTA AGM 6.00pm 
 
Oct 
Mon 1 – Fri 5 Year 6 Camp 
Tues 9  Family Photos 
Wed 10  Nursey Photos 
Thurs 11 Open Day 9.15-10.30am 
Thurs 18 KS2 Stay and Read  
Mon 22  Parents Evening 
Thurs 25 KS1 Stay and Read 
Thurs 25 Parents Evening 
Fri 26  Inset Day  
Mon 29 – Fri 2 Half Term 
 
Nov 
Mon  5  Pupils back to school  
 
 


